
Letham & District Community Council 

Note of Meeting 

 
Held on:   Monday January 17th, 2022, at 7.30 pm 

Held at: Virtual, held via TEAMS 

Present:   Isobel Sword, Louise Nicol, Sandra Macrae 

                         Wendy Cameron, Karen Smith,  

NB Chair unable to connect, phone discussion at end of meeting 

 

Also present    via TEAMS   Cllr. Lumgair, Cllr. King 

                                                        

Apologies    Lorraine Brachi, Jennifer Brown, Julie Wright, 

  Mhairi Dickson, Cll Moore, 

 

 

I. Main discussion point IT training and use of social media 

 

Secretary explained the virtual meetings to be held with the external consultant 

and local authority officers, saying she will engage with these and encouraged any 

other members to also take part when possible. 

The secretary is keen for help with identifying equipment suitable for normalizing 

holding “hybrid” meetings in the future, with the hope this may encourage 

interested people to come forward who have difficulty attending meetings. 

 

 

2.   AOCB 

 

• Santa collection again distributed “kindness” gifts around the village, double the 

number from last year 

• The light switch on was extremely well attended but sadly the Christmas Eve event 

again had to be cancelled. 

 

 

• Lack of follow up of a complaint re bridge difficulties and flood risk pointed out to 

local councillors 

 

 

Proposed date of Next Meeting 

 

Monday February 21st 2022, 7.30 

 
 


